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August 4, 2020 
 
Dear WPS Families, 

 
I am pleased to share the WPS 2020-2021 Return to School Summary document with you; it details 
both the first two weeks of school, as well as what in-person and 100% virtual learning options include. 
My hope is that this will provide you with enough information regarding a safe return to school and give 
you time to make an informed decision whether to choose in-person or virtual learning for your 
child(ren).  The complete WPS 2020-2021 Return to School Plan will be shared after the WPS Board of 
Education approves it on August 10.  
  
The first two weeks of our 2020-2021 school year with students will be through remote 
learning only.  From August 25 - September 3 our students will participate in learning 
remotely and we will welcome our students who select in-person learning on September 
8.  

 
These first two weeks are not intended to be a trial period.  What you select by August 10 is 
your intent for either the first quarter (K-4th grade), or the first semester (5th-12th grade) of the school 
year.  The intention of the two weeks from August 25-September 3 is included in the WPS 2020-2021 
Return to School Summary document. 

 
Beginning September 8, students will participate in either in-person or 100% virtual learning based on 
what families chose when registering their child(ren). While we are in Phase 4 or 5, we will continue 
with both options.  If we are placed in Phase 3, all learning will happen remotely.  Should this happen, 
students who are in our in-person will move to remote learning. Remote learning will be taught online 
by their classroom teachers.  

 
If you have questions before choosing the in-person option or virtual option, please contact your 
child’s(ren’s) principal.  FAQs are also available on our website. 

 
Please register your student online through ParentVue/StudentVue, by August 10, 
following this link: https://spportal.westmihosting.com/wps_pxp/PXP2_Login.aspx    
If you do not have an active ParentVue Account, you will receive a letter in the mail within the next day 
or two with an activation key and directions to activate your account. 
 
When you log into ParentVue, you will be required to open and read some acknowledgements. You may 
then complete the Back to School Registration.  If it does not automatically open registration when you 
log in, click on Online Registration.  If you have any questions or need assistance, call 616-530-7550 or 
email pvue@wyomingps.org. 
 
Thank you for your partnership as we continue to work toward what will be a successful 2020-2021 
school year. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Craig Hoekstra 
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